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for Mike and Jenny as they begin the 
work God has called them to do in 
Northolt Park.

STEVE's Diary
Please note that Steve will be on 
leave Friday, Saturday and Sunday 
next weekend, in addition to his 
normal day off  on Monday.

Mens' Breakfast meeting

The next men's breakfast meeting 
will hold on Saturday, 3 March 2018 
in the church hall. If you would like to 
attend, please see Clement. We will 
be serving a full English as usual, 
along with Luis' amazing baked 
beans. A £5 contribution towards the 
meal will be required and we would 

like to get a fi nal number by 25 
February. Please invite a friend or 
family member. You can also get 
your tickets on Eventbrite. 

We're back on Twitter
Crofton Park Baptist Church has a 
new Twitter account. If you are on 
Twitter, follow us @CroftonPkBC and 
help to spread the work of CPBC on 
social media.

Sunday school - can you help?

We are looking to get a few more 
people who can help with great 
groups of children and young people 
in the J-Team (5-11-year-olds) and 
Lazers (11-16-year-olds) from 
September – once a month or every 
two months. Please speak to Mark 
Smith or Linda Sebbana.

Sign up for the newsletter on our website and get it delivered to 
your inbox. See Clement for details

Need to speak to Rev Steve?
You can contact Rev Steve by email at 
pastorsteve@croftonpark.org.uk or by 
phone on 07950 334987 or 
020 3712 8936.
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Today's teaching

Welcome to your weekly newsletter from Crofton Park Baptist 
Church. Steve Ewing will be leading the service and preaching. Our 

theme this week is "A call to focused prayer".
"The harvest is plentiful but the workers are few. Ask the Lord of the harvest, 

therefore, to send out workers into his harvest fi eld"

Matthew 9:37-38

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most Sunday 

evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house groups’ during 
the week. We also have Sunday School for the children and a creche for the 

younger ones during the Sunday morning service. This is followed by tea, 
coff ee and biscuits afterwards.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES

Minister: Rev Steve Ewing
e: pastorsteve@croftonpark.org.uk | t: 07950 334987 or 020 3712 8936



This week we are praying for the Mahons

Dave and Michelle Mahon are now in  Peru with their family as part of a 
long term mission programme with the Baptist Missionary Society. They 
have now completed their language training and are heading to their 
fi nal destination of Iquitos. They ask for your prayers so they can receive 
residency documentation for the kids before they leave.
https://www.bmsworldmission.org/next-stop-iquitos/. 

Preaching
Derek Ofoborh

Worship lead
Veronica Atkins

Welcome
Jerome Jeyarajah & Rebekah 
Jeyarajah

Mission prayer
LEWCAS - Judith Seymour

Flowers
Carol Emptage

Tea and Coff ee
Isabel Jemmot &  Patricia Lloyd

Creche
Elizabeth Enjong & Carol Williamson

Please pray for peace in our local 
community and an end to knife 
violence.

Pray for struggling families for 
whom half-term brings challenges 
of providing three square meals 
for their children.

Pray for Mike and Jenny Lovejoy 
as they start a new chapter, doing 
God's work at Northolt Park 
Baptist Church.

Pray for the people of South Africa 
facing drought, especially those 
who don't have access to their 
own boreholes or clean water.

Rota for 18/02/2018

Mission and outreach

Standing in the gap
Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please see the 
contact below if you would like to join, or speak to Pastor Steve.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

Coming soon...Two New Prayer 
Initiatives

The fi rst quarterly whole church 
prayer gathering will take place on 
Saturday morning, 24th March. Also, 
we are hoping to set up a church 
prayer chain in the near future in 
order to enable as many people to 
pray quickly for urgent and 
important needs as and when they 
arise. Steve will share more about 
these new prayer initiatives during 
the service this morning.

Church members email address 
sign up sheet
We are seeking to compile an up-
to-date and fuller list of the email 
addresses of church members 
for email circulation of agendas 
and minutes of Church Members' 
Meetings. If you are happy to receive 

emails from the church, please add 
your name and email address to 
the sign-up sheet that is available 
today. Please could you do this even 
if you know that we already have 
your email address, just to confi rm 
that you are happy for us to email 
you this information, and in order to 
ensure that we hold an up-to-date 
email address for you.

CPBC members at Revd. Lovejoy's 
induction 

Members of Crofton Park Baptist 
Church (NPBC) were present at the 
induction of Revd. Michael Lovejoy's 
induction as pastor of Northolt Park 
Baptist Church. It was a lovely 
service with lovely welcoming words 
from NPBC members, the mayor of 
Northolt, and Stephen Pound MP 
among others. The Anointed Voices 
choir also gave a rendition of "We've 
Come This Far By Faith. Please pray 

notices


